
 
 
 
 
 

 
BBVN/Circular/2024-25/04        Date: 9th May, 2024 

CIRCULAR NO. 04 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Please be informed that there will be holiday on 10th May, 2024 on Account of “Parshuram Jayanti”.  
 
First installment of school fees and transport fees became due on 1st April, 2024. Kindly deposit the same on 
or before 15th May, 2024 to avoid late fine. (Please ignore if you have already deposited) 
 

  
Thanks & regards, 

 
 

(Vipin Sharma) 
Principal 
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